
 
 

 
From: Sarver, Marnie [mailto:MSarver@wileyrein.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 04, 2010 3:58 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Cc: Dane Ericksen; Ernandes, Frank 
Subject: WQAW-LP STA request 
 
Mohammad, 
This is to confirm, per the telephone conversation a few minutes ago between you, me and Dane 
Ericksen, that the Digital STA request for WQAW proposes a stringent mask.   
  
Thank you. 
  
    ~ Marnie 
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